
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 0345 241 8000 west.enquiries@stagecoachbus.com  

 @Stagecoach_West Search: Stagecoach Bus  

Harrier Way, Hunts Grove 
Services 8 & 833 Disruption 

From 09:00 on 14th October 2024 
Until 18:00 on 18th October 2024 (24/7) 

 

 

 

We have been told that Harrier Way in Hunts Grove will be closed at the times specified 
above to allow for carriageway surfacing. As a result, services 8 & 833 will be disrupted 
as follows :- 
 
Service 8 to City Centre and Brockworth and service 833 to Newent School will start 
from the bus stop next to Rochling. They will then turn around by using the roundabout 
at the junction of Waterwells Drive and Marconi Drive to rejoin the normal route. 
 
Services 8 & 833 to Hunts Grove will terminate at the last bus stop in Waterwells Drive 
(next to Rochling). 
 
We will not be able to serve bus stops in Harrier Way or Marconi Drive, we apologise for 
any inconvenience this may cause, albeit out of our control. 

 

 

 


